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January 9, 1986

Mr. David Carpaiter
Plant Engineering & Maintenance
Avco-Lycoming Division
550 South Main Street
Stratford/ CP 06497

RE: Hazardous Waste Closure Plan; cn>001181502

Dear Mr. Carpenter:

nihi. Ha^rdoQS Materials Management Onit of the Connecticut Depart^t of
SSir^SSl pJS:ection has c^^ed a review of the above referenced plan.
Overall, the plan is conprehensive and proposes to

backfilling not take place until final approval is secured.

1.

2.

j^jpend a copy of the NPDES water pollution control permit to the
closure plan.

The soil samples from beneath the lagoons shoiad be tested for
^atili ̂ nethods 8010/ 8015 and 8020. Volatile ^
provi^ fo7on page 30 but the test nethods are not specified.

The lenoth of the closure process (7.5 months) has been i»ted. necessary
justification to exceed 180 days is contained within the closure plan.

JG:mada
cc: John Fleming ;Avoo-Lyoaniing

Sincerely,

''jack Gelting
Environmental Analyst
Beizardous Waste Management Secticai

Phone.

165 Capiiol Avenue • Hartford. Connecticut 06106
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